
 

 

 

Welcome back to week 47 and this week’s edition of WHS’ Newsletter. We apologise for the lack 

of correspondence last week. Due to staff sickness we were unable to send out a newsletter. We 

are now down to the final three weeks of learning in 2021 and we have lots of great festive 

themed eventscoming up. 

Last week was Anti-bullying week and 

Formal KS5 put up compliment posters 

around school to encourage kindness! 

They say things such as “You make a 

difference” and “You are a good listener” 

etc. The idea is that these are ripped off 

and placed anonymously to bring happiness 

to the receiver. What a lovely idea. 

In keeping with the theme of kindness, here are some photos of last week’s Assembly with Rev 

Sue and Rev Melanie. It was based upon the idea that every being is an individual and they did 

an experiment with Skittles and water to show how everyone is different but how we all mix 

together to create a Community. They also discussed Anti Bullying week and ways to be kind to 

each other and the children offered up lots of suggestions such as smiling and sharing things. 

 

In this week’s assembly the children assisted with creating a wreath. Each child took a piece of 

foliage to put into the wreath. They were then told how the candles in the wreath represent the 

light that Jesus brought into the world along with all good things and that the wreath represents 

eternal life.  
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Lower Semi-Formal have been making the most of the outdoors and gathering up leaves, twigs, 

foliage and acorns. Using cardboard and their imaginations, they created Mr and Mrs Twit from 

their class topic book and the array of natural autumnal colours made them look just 

perfect.They also discovered a new play park whilst on their out and about travels which they 

were very happy to take a closer look at. 

 

 

Look at these fabulous apple pies made by a very hard-working student. They were extremely 

quick sellers with staff snapping them up for £2.00 each. Some College students have chosen 

catering as their vocational subject and are working hard to gain their Open Awards evidence. 

Tuck shop is a great success and we are planning to make mince pies soon to sell on the produce 

stall as well as lots of other tasty delights. 

 

 

The Enterprise Team had great fun at their Beadlam Grange stall over the weekend and 

managed to raise £308.20 on the stall and the raffle that Beadlam Grange donated to us raised 

£1322.20 so a whopping £1630.40 in total. Huge well done to all involved and thank you to those 

of you that managed to go and show support, it really is appreciated and goes a long way to help 

our animals and keep them accustomed to a life of luxury. 

We also raised £32.00 for Children in Need. 

! So far, we have had no responses to the post below which was in the last newsletter. 

Please could you either email / phone the office or pass a message to your child’s teacher if 

your child is interested in being entered into the draw. ! 



 

 

Up and coming events and dates to remember:Up and coming events and dates to remember:Up and coming events and dates to remember:Up and coming events and dates to remember:    

SATURDAY 27TH NOVEMBER 

 

The HAS (Home School Association) are holding a stall at the Kirkbymoorside Christmas fair. They 

will be selling resin keyrings,Christmas decorations, handmade wooden gifts etc. as shown in the 

photographs and hopefully things from the school’s Enterprise Team. Raffle tickets will also be 

available to purchase for the 70thbirthday celebration.  

TUESDAY 30TH NOVEMBER – Parents Evening. If you have difficulty booking contact admin. 

WEDNESDAY 1ST DECEMBER–NHS Immunisations Team are in to administer remaining flu 

vaccinations and Covid-19 vaccinations. Please submit forms via email that we sent on 23/11/21.  

FRIDAY 3RD DECEMBER– Will be a Non- uniform day in exchangefor a small donation or a prize 

for the party on 10th please. 

FRIDAY 10th DECEMBER–School’s 70th Anniversary party (13:00 – 15:00) In school. 

If students or parents/carers would like a request played by DJ Lynne please let us know what 

you would like to be played and send in a £1 donation - all funds raised are to support the 

students. Raffle tickets are still available to buy. Please return all money and raffle stubs by 

Wednesday 8th at the latest. 

School Christmas dinner is also being held on the 10th(menu sent separately in email) so please 

let us know by Thursday 2ndif your child would like one at the normal dinner price. As it will be 

week 1 menu,instead of Roast chicken on Wednesday it would be fish fingers or cheese pasty. 

Thank you and have a lovely weekend. 


